
To our community 
Thank you for your patience while we delivered the Katoomba High School upgrade. We are excited to announce 
that construction of the new multipurpose hall is complete and ready for use by students and staff.

Your support and cooperation have made it possible to deliver this new school for students and families. 

Wishing you all the best,

School Infrastructure and Katoomba High School

Thank you 
from Katoomba 
High School 

June 2025
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For more information 

Phone: 1300 482 651 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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Contact us

For information about school activities and 
operations, contact the school directly:

Principal: Tess Devine

Website: katoomba-h.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: katoomba-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 4782 2622

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

New facilities
We are excited the Katoomba High School’s new multipurpose hall is complete and ready for students and staff 
to use. The hall includes:

a stage indoor sports court

toilets and 
changerooms storage

back of house 
facilities for 
performing arts

The air conditioning installation in classrooms is also complete.

We are delighted to have delivered this project for the Katoomba community.
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